GIFT ACKNOWLEDGMENT

February 24, 2020

Trout Unlimited
1601 Lenox Rd NE
Atlanta, GA 30306

Dear Friend,

Thank you so much for your tax-deductible gift of $376.00 to assist the survivors of
Hurricane Dorian. This unpredictable storm has affected the lives of so many, and
we're incredibly thankful for your generosity.

Dorian caused catastrophic damage to the Bahamas. It grew to a Category 5
hurricane — with sustained winds of 185 mph — before it hit the islands and tied the
1935 Labor Day hurricane as the strongest Atlantic hurricane landfall on
record.

Members of Convoy of Hope's International Disaster Services team deployed to the
islands as soon as they could. We are working with local partners and government
agencies to distribute water, food, tarps and tents, water filters, and solar lights
other disaster relief supplies.

Thank you for remembering those whose lives have been forever changed by this
brutal storm. Convoy of Hope is making a difference because of partners like you.

Blessings,

Z

Hal Donaldson

kil CONVOY OF HOPE'

You will also receive an official year-end statement for tax purposes.




